
The Family Education Rights & Privacy Act of 1974 (FERPA) protects the privacy of 
student education records, including financial records. For a student's information to 

be disclosed to anyone (including parents), the student must authorize the 
individual.

Release of authorization is completed on my.SDSU 
Continuing students must complete a new authorization form in my.SDSU.



1. Log into my.SDSU

https://my.sdsu.edu/


2. Select the “Profile” tile.



3. Select “Authorization to Release” on the left hand side.



4.  On the “Authorization to Release” page, add third-party designees.



5. Save all changes.


